NOTICE TO BIDDERS
TOWN OF TRAPPE
WATER AND WASTEWATER TREATMENT PLANT OPERATORS

The Town of Trappe, Maryland (the “Town”) is requesting proposals from qualified water and
wastewater treatment plant operators (hereinafter referred to as the “Operator”) for the operation
of a municipal wastewater treatment plant and municipal water system for the Town.

Bid Packages may be requested by email to agordon@bbemlaw.com, Bids will be accepted until
October 23, 2024 at 3:00 pm by email to clerk@trappemd.net with copy to
agordon@bbcmlaw.com, and a hard copy delivered to the Town of Trappe Office located at 4011
Powell Avenue, PO Box 162, Trappe, Maryland. All inquiries, questions, etc. concemning the
proposal shall be forwarded by email to agordon@bbcmlaw.com.

The Town reserves the right to reject any and all proposals, to waive any requirements and to
accept all or part of any proposal considered to be in the best interest of the Town. The Town of
Trappe is an Equal Opportunity Employer. Discrimination based on age, race, sex, handicap or
national origin is expressly prohibited.

By Authority: Council of Trappe



